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July 22, 1999

THIS MEMO IS EXPIRED

MEMORANDUM NO. 23-99

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS
FROM: Greg’/ Xanders, State Construction Engineer
COPIES: Charles Goodman, Archie Montgomery,

Area Construction Engineers

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF PHYSICAL LIMITS OF A PROJECT

At the June DCE Meeting the question was asked, “could the
District Construction Engineer Approve the request to extend the
limits of a project?”

Since the Statutes are very limited in allowing the use of a
Supplemental Agreement to expand the physical limits of a
project, I believe that it is prudent to keep the approval
function in the State Construction Office at the present time to
ensure consistency.

Should you have any questions, please advise.
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